
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 11:37:44 AM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 4:20 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2022-0200
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I am opposed to this application of increase. With the rising cost of inflation and interest rates,
consumers are already financially strained. An increase to the basic necessities is too much to
bear and its consideration at this time is unwarranted with record profits in the oil and gas
sector. Natural gas rates have already tripled and another increase to this utility is too much.

Name: Martin Rundle

Address:

Email: 

Phone: 

Company:

Receive a copy of the decision?: Yes

 

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



